
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Atlanta Public Schools 

Summer Registration Options 

APS has multiple options available for parents to complete registration before the start of the 2019-
2020SY. Registration is required for students new to the district, entering Kindergarten, 6th Grade, 9th 
Grade and whenever a change of residence occurs. If you have any questions or need additional 
information pertaining to summer registration, please visit our Student Registration website at: 
www.atlanta.k12.ga.us/registration or contact the Department of Student Assignment and Records at 
404.802.2233.  

 Have a fantastic summer.  We look forward to seeing you during registration. 
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